
From: domo baal 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0419T 
 
ref: 2022/0419T 
 
I am writing to object to the cutting down of the 2 x 100 year old plane trees. 
This is unacceptable destruction, particularly in these times when it is known 
how much ecological benefit mature trees bring to Camden and our cities. 
 
please do not do this 
 
sincerely 
 
domo baal 
 
 
DOMOBAAL 
3 JOHN STREET 
LONDON WC1N 2ES 
 
 


